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Re: Reference, Redback Biotek Ltd. 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

I am writing this letter as a means of feedback from the services received from Redback Biotek 

Ltd. Indeed, the services provided by Danny Rutar, the managing direction of Redback Biotek 

Ltd., have been nothing short of remarkable. I have known Danny now for around 12 months 

as a result of my recent employment with the University of Birmingham, where I work closely 

with University Hospital Birmingham. As part of my employment, we have started to use AEI 

Technologies MOXUS metabolic system, which is regarded as the gold standard for metabolic 

data collection. For reasons which I briefly discuss below, it is not a surprise to me that AEI 

have chosen to work so closely with Redback Biotek as its UK supplier.  

 

Specifically, I have been provided with endless expert support and expert signposting, where 

necessary, from Danny and each issue has been acknowledged, communicated to and resolved 

rapidly. Danny demonstrates a clear passion for not only helping others within the scientific 

community but with a specific focus on metabolic systems. His passion for delivering research 

to the highest standard is exceptional. In particular, I often found myself having conversations 

with Danny about our project as though he were a collaborator with an expertise on the 

metabolic aspects of the study. Indeed, it is an understatement that his continued support and 

passion for delivering research is nothing short of remarkable, as though it were his own, even 

when there is little or even nothing to be gained for him from a business standpoint. To 

highlight this further, Danny visited the University of Birmingham to deliver an educational 

talk on the use of metabolic systems and the error associated with their use, which received 

excellent peer feedback. Danny, whilst a humble man himself, has provided us with many hours 

of support, demonstrating his clear depth of experience and knowledge to familiarise us with 

the MOXUS system, when, otherwise, we would have been completely helpless and perhaps 
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turned to a less precise metabolic system. I look forward to continuing to work with Danny and 

RedBack Biotek in the future.  

 

As a result, I would have no hesitation whatsoever in recommending the service of Redback 

Biotek Ltd and, in particular, Danny Rutar.  

 

Kind regards 

P.T. Morgan 
Dr. Paul Morgan 

 

 


